Judgment The Stunning New Thriller From
The New Y
Yeah, reviewing a books judgment the stunning new thriller from the new y could
build up your close connections listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, feat does not recommend that you have
astonishing points.
Comprehending as capably as settlement even more than other will allow each
success. bordering to, the proclamation as without difficulty as perspicacity
of this judgment the stunning new thriller from the new y can be taken as
competently as picked to act.

Death and Judgment Donna Leon 2014-01-14 Venice’s Commissario Brunetti takes on
his “most difficult and politically sensitive case to date” in the gripping New
York Times–bestselling series (Booklist). In Death and Judgment, a truck
crashes and spills its dangerous cargo on a treacherous road in the Italian
Dolomite mountains. Meanwhile, in Santa Lucia, a prominent international lawyer
is found dead aboard an intercity train. Suspecting a connection between the
two tragedies, Brunetti digs deep for an answer, stumbling upon a seedy
Venetian bar that holds the key to a crime network that reaches far beyond the
laguna. But it will take another violent death in Venice before Brunetti and
his colleagues begin to understand what is really going on. “No one is more
graceful and accomplished than Leon.” —The Washington Post “The sophisticated
but still moral Brunetti, with his love of food and his loving family, proves a
worthy custodian of timeless values and verities.” —The Wall Street Journal
“[Brunetti’s] humane police work is disarming, and his ambles through the city
are a delight.” —The New York Times Book Review “The heady atmosphere of Venice
and a galaxy of fully realized characters enrich this intriguing and finally
horrifying tale.” —Publishers Weekly “The first of Leon’s books to knit
together all her strengths: endearing detective, jaundiced social pathology,
and a paranoid eye for plotting on a grand scale.” —Kirkus Reviews
Lying in Judgment Gary Corbin 2016-04-10 A man serves on the jury of a murder
trial -- for the crime that he committed.
Indefensible Pamela Callow 2011-01-01 When Elise Vanderzell plummets from her
bedroom balcony one gorgeous summer night, her children awaken to a nightmare.
Their mother is dead. Their father is charged with her murder. Lawyer Kate
Lange knows all about nightmares. She's survived the darkest period of her
troubled life and the wounds are still raw. Now she's been handed a case that
seems utterly unwinnable: defending her boss, high-profile lawyer Randall
Barrett. A prosecutor's dream suspect, Randall is a man who was cuckolded by
his ex-wife. A man who could not control his temper. A man who had argued
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bitterly with the victim the previous day in full view of the children. With
limited criminal law experience, Kate finds herself enmeshed in a family
fractured by doubt. Randall's teenage son is intent on killing him. His
daughter wants only to feel safe again. And the entire legal community would
like nothing better than to see Randall receive a public comeuppance. As Kate
races to stay a step ahead of the prosecution, a silent predator is waiting for
the perfect time to deal the final blow.
Judgment Carey Baldwin 2014-10-07 Carey Baldwin, author of the thrilling novel
Confession, returns with a new story featuring two of her most beloved
characters. Fans of Tess Gerritsen and Lisa Gardner will devour this riveting
story of rivals caught in a killer's twisted web. When a coed falls prey to a
sadistic murderer, forensic psychiatrist Dr. Caitlin "Caity" Cassidy and
Special Agent Atticus Spenser are called in to testify—one for the defense, one
for the prosecution. With warring approaches to justice, these two rivals have
been butting heads for years—both inside the courtroom and out. And at first,
this case appears to be no different. But when a brutal attack leaves the
accused man dead and Caity in critical condition, petty differences take a
backseat to saving lives. As the lone survivor, Caity knows too much, and the
killer—a madman calling himself the Man in the Maze—is coming back for round
two. Now Caity and Spense must join forces to uncover the killer's identity
before Caity's time—and luck—runs out.
The Judgment Stone Robert Liparulo 2013-05-21 What if praying became a curse
instead of a blessing? Former Army Ranger Jagger Baird thought he had his hands
full with the Tribe—the band of immortal vigilantes fighting to regain God’s
grace by killing those opposed to Him. But that was before he encountered the
ruthless group of immortals called the Clan. The Clan is after a prize that
would give them unimaginable power—a piece of the Ten Commandments known as the
Judgment Stone. Those who touch the Stone can see into the spiritual world:
angelic warriors, treacherous demons, and the blue threads of light that signal
the presence of believers in communion with God. By following the blue beam
radiating from those closest to God, the Clan plans to locate His most
passionate followers and destroy them. Jagger quickly realizes his high-tech
gadgetry and training are no match for these merciless immortals. But how can
he defeat an enemy who hunts believers through their prayers . . . and won’t
stop until they’ve annihilated all those close to Him? In this high-action
thriller, best-selling author Robert Liparulo examines the raging battle
between good and evil on earth . . . and beyond.
Jack O' Judgment Edgar Wallace 2019-11-26 "Jack O' Judgment" by Edgar Wallace.
Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and nonfiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the
books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in
a high-quality digital format.
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Bad Judgment Sidney Bell 2016-09-01 Sidney Bell's debut male/male romantic
suspense Bad Judgment delivers an emotionally charged and adrenaline-packed
story perfect for fans of Josh Lanyon's Fair Game Embry Ford was a quiet,
ordinary guy—until tragedy ripped his life apart. Now he's living under the
radar, desperate to hide his identity and determined to learn the truth behind
what happened. Even if that means working for—and bedding—a man he loathes. As
a bodyguard to a shadowy arms dealer, Brogan Smith knows distractions can kill
as easily as a bullet. But when he sets his eyes on his client's sexy
assistant, he can't get him out of his mind. Even more unnerving: the closer he
gets to Embry, the more Brogan starts to suspect he might be protecting the
wrong man. Embry was sure nothing but vengeance would satisfy him—until Brogan
offers him something far more tempting. Now Embry must choose: punish the
people who nearly destroyed him or fight for a future with the man who has
become his entire world. One-click with confidence. This title is part of the
Carina Press Romance Promise: all the romance you're looking for with an
HEA/HFN. It's a promise!
Celebrity Biographies - The Amazing Life Of Robin Williams - Famous Actors Matt
Green Ever wondered how Robin Williams rose to stardom? There have been few men
as simultaneously talented, funny, sympathetic, and enthusiastically passionate
about their craft as comedian and actor Robin Williams. Although he was born
into a privileged existence as the son of a Detroit motor company executive,
Williams quickly abandoned his place as heir to a business empire to try his
hand at acting and comedy. The young man’s unbridled enthusiasm and energy, as
well as his hard-working attitude, quickly brought Williams success on the
stand-up comedy scene in San Francisco. For more interesting facts you must
read his biography. Grab your biography book now!
A Judgement In Stone Ruth Rendell 2010-02-23 A gripping tragedy of crime and
class, widely regarded as one of multi-million copy and SUNDAY TIMES
bestselling author Ruth Rendell's seminal masterworks and a crime fiction
classic. Fans of PD James, Ann Cleeves and Donna Leon will not be disappointed.
'One of her masterpieces' -- Telegraph 'A classic' - The Times 'Quite possibly
the best crime book I have ever read' -- ***** Reader review 'One hell of a
book' -- ***** Reader review 'An altogether engrossing book' -- ***** Reader
review 'A compelling and addictive read' -- ***** Reader review 'An absolute
classic - can only be described in superlatives' -- ***** Reader review
*******************************************************************************
*************** 'Eunice Parchman killed the Coverdale family because she could
not read or write.' Eunice, the Coverdales' housekeeper, guns down four of her
employers in the space of fifteen minutes one Valentine's Day. None of them
suspected anything. Her motive remained hidden. As the police investigate,
Eunice schemes to escape the blame - desperate to preserve the terrible secret
of her illiteracy. But Eunice's blindness to a crucial aspect of the world
throws her plans into jeopardy...
Celebrity Biographies - The Amazing Life of Robin Williams and Bob Hoskins Famous Stars Matt Green Ever wondered how Robin Williams and Bob Hoskins rose
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to stardom? There have been few men as simultaneously talented, funny,
sympathetic, and enthusiastically passionate about their craft as comedian and
actor Robin Williams. Although he was born into a privileged existence as the
son of a Detroit motor company executive, Williams quickly abandoned his place
as heir to a business empire to try his hand at acting and comedy. The young
man’s unbridled enthusiasm and energy, as well as his hard-working attitude,
quickly brought Williams success on the stand-up comedy scene in San Francisco.
What followed was a whirlwind of success. Although most movie fans remember the
surly and pudgy actor Bob Hoskins as the hardboiled detective in Who Framed
Roger Rabbit?, the British actor was actually responsible for bringing a new
level of class and artistic commitment to British filmmaking in the 80’s and
90’s. Beginning his life in the theater, Hoskins brought great poise and
preparation to every role he undertook. For more interesting facts you must
read the biographies. Grab Your biography book now!
Guilty Minds Joseph Finder 2016-07-19 New York Times bestselling author Joseph
Finder delivers an exhilarating and timely thriller exploring how even the most
powerful among us can be brought down by a carefully crafted lie and how the
secrets we keep can never truly stay buried. The chief justice of the Supreme
Court is about to be defamed, his career destroyed, by a powerful gossip
website that specializes in dirt on celebs and politicians. Their top reporter
has written an exposé claiming that he had liaisons with an escort, a young
woman prepared to tell the world her salacious tale. But the chief justice is
not without allies and his greatest supporter is determined to stop the story
in its tracks. Nick Heller is a private spy—an intelligence operative based in
Boston, hired by lawyers, politicians, and even foreign governments. A highpowered investigator with a penchant for doing things his own way, he’s called
to Washington, DC, to help out in this delicate, potentially explosive
situation. Nick has just forty-eight hours to disprove the story about the
chief justice. But when the call girl is found murdered, the case takes a
dangerous turn, and Nick resolves to find the mastermind behind the conspiracy
before anyone else falls victim to the maelstrom of political scandal and
ruined reputations predicated upon one long-buried secret.
Judgment Joseph Finder 2019-01-29 New York Times bestselling author Joseph
Finder returns with an explosive new thriller about a female judge and the one
personal misstep that could lead to her--and her family's--downfall. It was
nothing more than a one-night stand. Juliana Brody, a judge in the Superior
Court of Massachusetts, is rumored to be in consideration for the federal
circuit, maybe someday the highest court in the land. At a conference in a
Chicago hotel, she meets a gentle, vulnerable man and has an unforgettable
night with him--something she'd never done before. They part with an explicit
understanding that this must never happen again. But back home in Boston,
Juliana realizes that this was no random encounter. The man from Chicago proves
to have an integral role in a case she's presiding over--a sex-discrimination
case that's received national attention. Juliana discovers that she's been
entrapped, her night of infidelity captured on video. Strings are being pulled
in high places, a terrifying unfolding conspiracy that will turn her life
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upside down. But soon it becomes clear that personal humiliation, even the
possible destruction of her career, are the least of her concerns, as her own
life and the lives of her family are put in mortal jeopardy. In the end,
turning the tables on her adversaries will require her to be as ruthless as
they are.
Judgment Day James F. David 2007-04-01 Kingdom of Light; The Forces of Darkness
Ira Breitling---Man of God; Manuel Crow---Lord of Darkness Even the universe is
not big enough for the both of them . . . especially when Ira Breitling is
handed a divine gift---an interstellar engine that can lift humanity into the
heavens. Crow---awash in riches, commanding nations, supremely powerful--swears eternal vengeance on Breitling and his Fellowship of the Faithful . . .
and on all humankind. The reign of Lucifer---prophesized as a thousand years of
darkness---is about to begin. With the world falling fast under Crow's violent
sway, Breitling's Fellowship---having only one choice---seizes their divine
gift, their faster-than-light flight, and flees the earth. Their journey takes
them beyond the distant stars to a perfect planet uncorrupted by Crow and his
Kingdom of Darkness. But even as Manuel Crow razes and racks the Earth,
Revelations' scourge is not yet sated. Crows eyes the heavens, fixed on the
Faithful. Ira Breitling and the Fellowship must defend not only themselves but
the soul of all humanity: A Kingdom of Light against the Forces of Darkness.
Will the Fellowship prevail . . . or fall under Revelations' reign? Let the
battle begin. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Judgment Day Sheldon Siegel 2008-07-01 As husband and wife, Mike Daley and
Rosie Fernandez couldn't make it work. But as partners in one of San
Francisco's most tenacious law firms, Daley and Fernandez make one hell of a
team. Judgment Day finds the ex-spouses tackling their most difficult case yet.
Called in at the last minute to try to stop the execution of Nathan Fineman, a
former mob lawyer convicted of murdering three people in the back room of
Chinatown's notorious Golden Dragon Restaurant, Mike and Rosie must race the
clock in a desperate attempt to prove their client's innocence. With only ten
days to go and a wealth of forensic evidence pointing overwhelmingly to
Fineman's guilt, their task seems impossible. Complicating matters, Mike must
battle his own personal demons when the reputation of his dead father--a San
Francisco cop who was one of the first officers at the scene the night of the
murders--is called into question. And as the plot hurtles toward its stunning
denouement, judgment day is fast approaching not only for Nate Fineman, but for
Mike's father and the law firm of Daley and Fernandez as well.
The Judgment Game Eli Pope 2020-10-28 Billy Jay Cader came from an abusive
past. Self-preservation forced him to run away at the age of fourteen. His
daddy was full of demons and played a sadistic game in a lottery-type
punishment with his boy. When Billy Jay ran from his daddy, he hoped to outrun
those demons as well. As time passed, he realized he hadn't been able to flee
fast enough to escape them. Now those mental monsters were tightly nestled
within. He was the new vessel to carry his daddy's wrath. This is the story of
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how that monster from his past propagated into Billy Jay's psyche and took
over, compelling him to become the next generation of evil. Billy Jay's young
sons, Bill James, and Darrell Lee were now the recipients of his wrath as his
hopeless, drunken wife watched from a distance. The story begins from the early
Cader family traditions and the marally depraved control that the game of the
Mason jar truly posesses. The twisted and deranged values of retribution for
wrongs committed, through a game of chance. This series is the one to compel
you to binge read and then crave the next allocation to see where the madness
takes you. Full of mystery, evil, twisted love, erotica, lies and murder. Billy
Jay Cader is pure evil incarnate, drawing a small forgotten coastal town along
the Gulf of Florida, circa the 80's, into the web of a sociopath on a journey
of destruction. His own? Or everyone that he encounters? Buy a ticket and ride
a rollercoaster of fear battling faith, the past conquering hope, and the
unforgiving allure of a simple game constructed of wood squares and a glass
Mason jar. A game capable of destroying lives with a simple shake and release
of the small wooden punishment tile. THE MASON JAR SERIES written by ELI POPE
BOOK 2-THE SPARK OF WRATH coming soon.
Lying in Vengeance Gary Corbin 2017-09-13 Having discovered Peter’s horrible
secret, a former fellow juror blackmails him to kill again! In this sequel to
award-winning courtroom thriller Lying in Judgment, Peter Robertson must choose
between two horrible options. Both involve death and revenge. Peter Robertson,
33, once fought a man on a remote forested road and left him to die. Six months
later, he served on the jury that freed a wrongfully accused man—and let his
own secret slip to a beautiful but manipulative fellow juror, Christine
Nielsen. Two months later, Christine wakes him in the middle of the night with
a threat: kill Kyle, the man who stalks and abuses her, or have his own
murderous past exposed. When Kyle turns up dead, the police arrest his best
friend Frankie, of all people. Peter knows he’s innocent, but can he prove it
without directing the finger of blame at himself—for both murders?
Final Judgment Marcia Clark 2020-04-21 When it comes to relationships and selfpreservation, defense attorney Samantha Brinkman has always been cut and run.
But it’s different with her new lover, Niko, an ambitious and globally famous
entrepreneur. Sam is putting her faith in him. She has to. He’s also her new
client--a suspect in the murder of an investor whose shady dealings turned
Niko’s good life upside down. He had the motive: revenge. As did many others
who banked a fortune on the wrong man. That’s a point in Niko’s favor. So is
his alibi for the day of the slaying. Until that alibi mysteriously disappears.
As Sam’s feverish search for another viable killer begins, the investigation
only leads deeper into Niko’s past and its secrets. Book 4 of 4 in the Samantha
Brinkman Series
The Venetian Judgment David Stone 2009 CIA "cleaner" Micah Dalton finds himself
involved in a search for a traitor who is responsible for the death of Mildred
Durant, an advisor to a NSA decryption team known as the Glass Cutters.
White Bodies Jane Robins 2018-06-05 A Good Housekeeping “Great Read” This
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“deliciously creepy psychological thriller” (Publishers Weekly)—think Strangers
on a Train for the modern age—explores the dark side of love and the
unbreakable ties that bind two sisters together. Felix and Tilda seem like the
perfect couple: young and in love, a financier and a beautiful up-and-coming
starlet. But behind their flawless façade, not everything is as it seems.
Callie, Tilda’s unassuming twin, has watched her sister visibly shrink under
Felix’s domineering love. She has looked on silently as Tilda stopped working,
nearly stopped eating, and turned into a neat freak, with mugs wrapped in Saran
Wrap and suspicious syringes hidden in the bathroom trash. She knows about
Felix’s uncontrollable rages, and has seen the bruises on the white skin of her
sister’s arms. Worried about the psychological hold that Felix seems to have
over Tilda, Callie joins an internet support group for victims of abuse and
their friends. However, things spiral out of control and she starts to doubt
her own judgment when one of her new acquaintances is killed by an abusive man.
And then suddenly Felix dies—or was he murdered? A page-turning work of
suspense that announces a stunning new voice in fiction, White Bodies will
change the way you think about obsession, love, and the violence we inflict on
one another—and ourselves.
Her First Mistake Carey Baldwin 2021-04-30 Mia covered her mouth to keep from
crying out. She hated the dark, but her mother had made her promise. But what
was the point of being a good little girl if she couldn't help her mother?
She'd promised her mother not to scream, but she hadn't promised not to
escape... To the world, Mia Thornton is invisible-a quiet, timid preschool
teacher. People would never guess that she found the will to dig her way out of
a locked shed when she was just six years old. That she never saw her mother
again. Now, all Mia longs for is a normal life and friends to call her own. But
when she runs into a group of colleagues one evening, she discovers that, once
again, she's been excluded. Stung at the rejection, she pockets the keys of one
of the women in a petty act of revenge. Celeste Cooper is fearless, pretty,
popular-everything Mia wishes she could be. The next day, Celeste is reported
missing. And Mia realizes that it might have been her fault. Wracked with
guilt, she joins the search, determined to make up for her mistake. But as she
grows closer to Celeste's family, Mia can't help but feel she's being
watched... What if Celeste's disappearance has more to do with Mia than she
realizes? And if she keeps digging, does she risk being dragged back into the
dark forever? Prepare to be gripped by the pulse-pounding new psychological
thriller from USA Today bestselling author Carey Baldwin. Fans of The Wife
Between Us, The Girl on the Train and Gone Girl will be totally addicted to Her
First Mistake. What readers are saying about Carey Baldwin: "I could not put
this book down... It had everything to keep you on the edge of your seat... I
read this in less than 24 hours. Unbelievable read." Goodreads Reviewer, 5
stars "This book made me gasp in horror, bite my nails in suspense, cry with
its emotional intensity... excellent writing, heart-pounding suspense and
fabulous characters... I was just blown away." Goodreads Reviewer, 5 stars "I
am still shaking... Fast moving, thrilling, captivating, entertaining, scary,
brilliant!" Goodreads Reviewer, 5 stars
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Fatal Judgment Irene Hannon 2011 U.S. Marshal Jake Taylor has seen plenty of
action during his years in law enforcement. But he'd rather go back to Iraq
than face his next assignment: protection detail for federal judge Liz
Michaels. His feelings toward Liz haven't warmed in the five years since she
lost her husband--and Jake's best friend--to possible suicide. How can Jake be
expected to care for the coldhearted workaholic who drove his friend to
despair? As the danger mounts and Jake gets to know Liz better, his feelings
slowly start to change. When it becomes clear that an unknown enemy may want
her dead, the stakes are raised. Because now both her life--and his heart--are
in mortal danger.
9th Judgement James Patterson 2011 In the most exciting Women's Murder Club
novel yet, Detective Lindsay Boxer spends every waking hour working to piece
together clues in two area murders. One of the killers forces Lindsay to put
her own life on the line--but will that be enough?
Judgment Day Wanda Dyson 2010-09-21 Sensational journalism has never been so
deadly. The weekly cable news show Judgment Day with Suzanne Kidwell promises
to expose businessmen, religious leaders, and politicians for the lies they
tell. Suzanne positions herself as a champion of ethics and morality with a
backbone of steel—until a revelation of her shoddy investigation tactics and
creative fact embellishing put her in hot water with her employers, putting her
credibility in question and threatening her professional ambitions.. Bitter and
angry, Suzanne returns home one day to find an entrepreneur she is
investigating, John Edward Sterling, unconscious on her living room floor.
Before the night is over, Sterling is dead, she has his blood on her hands, and
the police are arresting her for murder. She needs help to prove her innocence,
but her only hope, private investigator Marcus Crisp, is also her ex-fiancé–the
man she betrayed in college. Marcus and his partner Alexandria Fisher-Hawthorne
reluctantly agree to take the case, but they won’t cut Suzanne any slack.
Exposing her lack of ethics and the lives she’s destroyed in her fight for
ratings does little to make them think Suzanne is innocent. But as Marcus digs
into the mire of secrets surrounding her enemies, he unveils an alliance wellworth killing for. Now all he has to do is keep Suzanne and Alex alive long
enough to prove it.
Smoke Screen Jorn Lier Horst 2020-12-18 When the mother of a missing two-yearold girl is seriously injured in a suspected terrorist attack in Oslo, crimefighting duo Blix and Ramm join forces to investigate the case, and things
aren't adding up ... The second instalment in the addictive, atmospheric,
award-winning Blix & Ramm series. 'An exercise in literary tag-teaming from two
of Norway's biggest crime writers with a bold new take ... a series with
potential' Sunday Times 'Grim, gory and filled with plenty of dark twists ...
There's definitely a Scandinavian chill in the air with this fascinating read'
Sun 'Alongside Jo Nesbo's Knife, Smoke Screen is this summer's most anticipated
read, and it doesn't disappoint' Tvedestrandsposten, Norway
–––––––––––––––––––––––– Oslo, New Year's Eve. The annual firework celebration
is rocked by an explosion, and the city is put on terrorist alert. Police
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officer Alexander Blix and blogger Emma Ramm are on the scene, and when a
severely injured survivor is pulled from the icy harbour, she is identified as
the mother of two-year-old Patricia Semplass, who was kidnapped on her way home
from kindergarten ten years earlier ... and never found. Blix and Ramm join
forces to investigate the unsolved case, as public interest heightens, the
terror threat is raised, and it becomes clear that Patricia's disappearance is
not all that it seems... –––––––––––––––––––––––– Praise for the Blix & Ramm
series: 'Everything about this crime novel sings, the relationship between Blix
and Emma, which is complex, but also the relationship between Blix and Fosse
and Kovic. The past bleeds into the present and the clever melding of the
strands of the story and the slow reveal of details that propel the story is
masterly. This tale often surprises or shifts in subtle ways that are pleasing
and avoid clichÉ. As the opener for a new series this is a cracker, long live
the marriage of Horst and Enger' New Books Magazine 'A fast-moving, punchy,
serial killer investigative novel with a whammy of an ending. If this is the
first in the Blix and Ramm series, then here's to many more!' LoveReading 'A
clever, gripping crime novel with personality, flair, and heart' Crime by the
Book 'A stunningly excellent collaboration from Thomas Enger and Jorn Lier
Horst .... It's a brutal tale of fame, murder, and reality TV that gets the
pulse racing' Russel McLean 'Now — what happens when you put two of the most
distinguished writers of Nordic noir in tandem? Death Deserved by Thomas Enger
and JØrn Lier Horst suggests it was a propitious publishing move; a ruthless
killer is pursued by a tenacious celebrity blogger and a damaged detective'
Financial Times
Harvest Tess Gerritsen 2010-07-20 In this classic medical thriller filled with
harrowing suspense and brilliantly crafted plot twists, Tess Gerritsen—the
author of the acclaimed Rizzoli & Isles series that inspired the hit television
show—delivers a pulse-pounding tale that “will make your heart skip a beat”
(USA TODAY). For Dr. Abby DiMatteo, the long road to Boston’s Bayside Hospital
has been anything but easy. Now, immersed in the grinding fatigue of her second
year as a surgical resident, she’s elated when the hospital’s elite cardiac
transplant team taps her as a potential recruit. But Abby soon makes an
anguished, crucial decision that jeopardizes her entire career. A car crash
victim’s healthy heart is ready to be harvested; it is immediately crossmatched to a wealthy private patient, Nina Voss. Abby hatches a bold plan to
make sure that the transplant goes instead to a dying seventeen-year-old boy
who is also a perfect match. The repercussions are powerful and swift and Abby
is shaken but unrepentant—until she meets the frail, tormented Nina. Then a new
heart for Nina Voss suddenly appears, her transplant is completed, and Abby
makes a terrible discovery: Nina’s heart has not come through the proper
channels. Defying Bayside Hospital’s demands for silence, Abby plunges into an
investigation that reveals an intricate, and murderous, chain of deceptions.
Every move Abby makes spawns a vicious backlash and, in a ship anchored in the
stagnant waters of Boston Harbor, a final, grisly discovery lies waiting…
THE AMAZING INTERLUDE (Spy Thriller) Mary Roberts Rinehart 2018-11-02 This
eBook edition of "The Amazing Interlude" has been formatted to the highest
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digital standards and adjusted for readability on all devices. Sara Lee is a
young woman who decides to serve in the Red Cross in Belgium during the Great
War taking care of wounded soldiers. She raises a little money and starts a
soup kitchen just behind the Belgian trenches. When a young allied spy shows up
to ask for help sending message to his headquarters, Sara gets involved in
dangerous spy games between bitter enemies.
Only Murder (A Sadie Price FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 1) Rylie Dark 2021-10-12
ONLY MURDER (a Sadie Price FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 1) is the debut novel in
a new series by mystery and suspense author Rylie Dark. Special Agent Sadie
Price, a 29-year-old rising star in the FBI’s BAU unit, stuns her colleagues by
requesting reassignment to the FBI’s remote Alaskan field office. Back in her
home state, a place she vowed she would never return, Sadie, running from a
secret in her recent past and back into her old one, finds herself facing her
demons—including her sister’s unsolved murder—while assigned to hunt down a new
serial killer. Two women are found dead in a remote area of Northern Alaska,
near Sadie’s hometown, floating under the ice, their bodies preserved, much the
same way Sadie’s own murdered sister was found—a memory that still plagues her.
The case strikes way too close to home, blurring Sadie’s judgment, stirring up
memories of her estranged father and murdered sister, memories she’s not ready
to grapple with. This part of Alaska—icy, rough, remote, populated by
outcasts—proves impenetrable even for a seasoned FBI agent like Sadie. The
killer, matching his landscape, is more sinister and smart than anyone Sadie
has encountered. Amidst the perplexing clues, Sadie remains sure of only one
thing: he will strike again. Against her wishes, Sadie must team up with
Sheriff Logan Cooper—single, begrudging, and with a dark past of his own.
Together, they must enter the canals of this killer’s twisted mind and seek
help from the locals, however hostile, to solve the pattern of these murders
before another girl turns up dead. With a major storm coming, can Sadie solve
the murders before it’s too late? Or will she end up as the next body floating
under the ice? An action-packed page-turner, the SADIE PRICE series is a
riveting crime thriller, jammed with suspense, surprises and twists and turns
that you won’t see coming. It will have you fall in love with a brilliant and
scarred new character, while challenging you, amidst a barren landscape, to
solve an impenetrable crime. Books #2-#6 in the series—ONLY RAGE, ONLY HIS,
ONLY ONCE, ONLY SPITE, and ONLY MADNESS—are now also available.
The New Yorker Harold Wallace Ross 2000
White Bodies Jane Robins 2017-09-19 This chilling psychological suspense
novel—think Strangers on a Train for the modern age—explores the dark side of
love and the unbreakable ties that bind two sisters together. Felix and Tilda
seem like the perfect couple: young and in love, a financier and a beautiful
up-and-coming starlet. But behind their flawless façade, not everything is as
it seems. Callie, Tilda’s unassuming twin, has watched her sister visibly
shrink under Felix’s domineering love. She has looked on silently as Tilda
stopped working, nearly stopped eating, and turned into a neat freak, with mugs
wrapped in Saran Wrap and suspicious syringes hidden in the bathroom trash. She
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knows about Felix’s uncontrollable rages, and has seen the bruises on the white
skin of her sister’s arms. Worried about the psychological hold that Felix
seems to have over Tilda, Callie joins an Internet support group for victims of
abuse and their friends. However, things spiral out of control and she starts
to doubt her own judgment when one of her new acquaintances is killed by an
abusive man. And then suddenly Felix dies—or was he murdered? A page-turning
work of suspense that announces a stunning new voice in fiction, White Bodies
will change the way you think about obsession, love, and the violence we
inflict on one another—and ourselves.
Flawed Judgment Karen Redman 2021-12-30
Some Days Are Dark: A Completely Gripping Suspense Thriller with a Breathtaking
Twist Miranda Smith 2020-03-16 I was happy my husband died, but I couldn't
admit it, otherwise people might think I killed him. Before Olivia knows she is
lucky. She has a loving husband, Frank, an adorable son, Jake, and a beautiful
new home. It couldn't be more different from her childhood on the outskirts of
Whitaker, dirt poor and dreaming of getting out. But at the end of long days
with no one to talk to, always feeling like she's not quite good enough, she
starts to wonder if there's a better life waiting... After Everyone in Whitaker
knows who Olivia is. She's the woman who left her family for no-good Dane
Miller - and the one who most likely shot him. Now, there's gossip about her
everywhere she goes, she's too scared to leave the house most days, and she
barely gets to see her beloved son. How can a perfect life fall apart so
quickly? And, when you have nothing to lose, how far will you go to save
yourself? An absolutely gripping, heart-pounding suspense novel about bad
choices and second chances. Perfect for fans of Gone Girl, Karin Slaughter and
Lisa Gray. What readers are saying about Some Days Are Dark 'I cannot believe
this is a debut. I will gladly read all future books from this author. A great
thriller that had me turning the pages.' Goodreads Reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 'Really
quick, enjoyable read. Started it on a Monday morning and finished it Tuesday
morning before lunch!... I told myself "one more chapter" but then the chapter
ended on a cliff hanger, I then had to read two more chapters to find out what
happened.' Jenn Gregory Writes 'Keeps you on the edge of your seat from
beginning till the very last page. Not an ending I saw coming, love being
surprised.' Goodreads Reviewer 'Just wonderful! Thrilling and packed with
twists. I read this addictive and wonderful book in one engrossed and heartpounding sitting... I am so thrilled to have discovered this author and will be
recommending her and this book to everyone! Brilliant.' Renita D'Silva, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐
'I absolutely devoured this book... The characters are well developed and the
storyline is so enthralling. Highly recommended!' Netgalley Reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐
A Bad Idea I'm About to Do Chris Gethard 2012-01-10 Chris Gethard has often
found himself in awkward situations most people, including you, probably would
have safely avoided. The good news is now, thanks to this book, you can enjoy
the painfully funny consequences of his unfortunate decisions at a safe
distance. A Bad Idea I'm About to Do invites readers to join Chris as he
navigates an adolescence and adulthood mired in hilariously ill-fated nerdom,
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and to take comfort in the fact that - as his experiences often prove - things
could always be much, much worse.
Snap Judgment Marcia Clark 2017-08-29 In the third installment of Marcia
Clark's bestselling series, attorney Samantha Brinkman's investigation into a
family's deadly secrets is compromised by a threat from her past. When the
daughter of prominent civil litigator Graham Hutchins is found with her throat
slashed, the woman's spurned ex-boyfriend seems the likely suspect. But only
days later, the young man dies in what appears to be a suicide. Or was it? Now
authorities are faced with a possible new crime. And their person of interest
is Hutchins. After all, avenging the death of his daughter is the perfect
reason to kill. If he's as innocent as he claims, only one lawyer has what it
takes to prove it: his friend and colleague Samantha Brinkman. It's Sam's
obligation to trust her new client. Yet the deeper she digs on his behalf, the
more entangled she becomes in a thicket of family secrets, past betrayals, and
multiple motives for murder. To win her case, she's prepared to bend any law
and cross any boundary that stands in her way. Sam has always played by her own
rules, and it's always worked...so far. But this case cuts so deep and so
personal that one false move could cost her everything.
Premonition Wendy Whitman 2021-07-13 Cary Mackin is a TV journalist who has
covered crime for nearly twenty years. After losing her job she moves to a
small town in Connecticut—only to get caught up in the web of a deranged serial
killer. Cary has a dark secret that drives everything she does: a deep-seated,
lifelong fear that one day she will be murdered. As the madman Cary stumbled
upon continues to terrorize the beautiful countryside where she now resides,
will her premonition come true? “Premonition…a psycho-thriller roller coaster
ride that probes the dark corners of one woman’s seemingly overwhelming
paranoia…or is it? From a crime and justice expert, Premonition nails every
detail of the criminal mind, the hunter and the hunted. Premonition is full of
twists and surprises…I love it! Bravo!” —Nancy Grace, Founder, CrimeOnline.com,
Host of CrimeStories on Fox Nation, Sirius XM, and NYT Bestselling Author “My
friend and colleague at Court TV, Wendy Whitman, has created a compelling
psychological thriller filled with shocking twists that captivate the reader to
the very end—and wanting more. Whitman takes daring literary risks with a
complex character, Cary Mackin, and her haunting premonition that she will one
day be murdered. Driven by her foreboding fear, Mackin deploys extraordinary
investigative and forensic skills to track down the man she sees as the
killer…before he strikes again—at her! Whitman weaves plot, personality, and
prose in a high-octane suspense that will give you paper cuts as you quickly
turn the pages. Premonition offers a gripping storyline…and a chilling chase to
an ending that you never expected.” —Gregg Jarrett, Network Legal Analyst and
Bestselling Author “Whitman’s debut novel is sure to be a great read for true
crime fans. If there is anyone best suited to write a book about the reality of
evil in this crazy world we live in, it’s Whitman. Her book is unique because
although fiction, it so mirrors reality that each page hits home more and more.
Having been in the criminal law arena for fifty-five years and having dealt
with two notorious serial killer cases, Whitman’s novel captures all aspects of
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the utter insanity of the criminal mind. In this world of Covid, we all need
some respite and a great book is just what the doctor ordered.” —Gerald P.
Boyle, Attorney, Represented Serial Killer Jeffrey Dahmer “Chilling and
original, Premonition is a brilliant debut thriller from Wendy Whitman, an
insider whose deep knowledge of crime and the law has created a platform for
suspenseful storytelling. Taut and fast-paced, Whitman’s tale, and her unique
central character, combine to create a riveting plot that drives the story to
its stunning conclusion.” —Jack Ford, Emmy and Peabody Award–Winning Journalist
and Bestselling Author of Chariot on the Mountain “All of those cases on Court
TV certainly permeated the mind of producer Wendy Whitman. Her book is a truly
breathless thriller through every twist and turn. A stellar debut novel with a
terrific female heroine!” —Rikki Klieman, Attorney and CBS News Legal Analyst
“A unique psychological thriller that weaves true crime into a plot that keeps
the reader captivated from the very first page. A bold, heartfelt debut novel
from an author who has created one of the most complex and provocative heroines
in recent memory. A perfect read sure to keep you up at night.” —Rita Cosby,
Emmy-Winning TV Host and Bestselling Author of Quiet Hero “The decades of Wendy
Whitman’s focus and dedication to the crime and justice genre shine through
each page, as she spins the yarn in this gripping crime tale. Speaking from
experience that has imbued her with personal knowledge of the inner workings of
hundreds of criminal minds, she is an authoritative voice in telling crime
stories…because she has lived through reporting some of the most disturbing
ones in American history. Brava, Wendy!” —Ashleigh Banfield, Court TV Special
Contributor and Host of Judgment with Ashleigh Banfield “Wendy Whitman’s debut
novel is more than a crime story. Readers will identify with some of her
protagonist’s obsessions including food choices (‘borderline vegan’) and her
love for animals. Peppered throughout the book are safety tips drawn from
actual cases Whitman learned from years covering criminal trials at Court TV
where she rose from a producer to a programming executive. There’s something
for everyone in Premonition.” —Beth Karas, Former Prosecutor and Host of
Oxygen’s Snapped: Notorious “Gripping, suspenseful, and thoughtful, Premonition
gives a behind the scenes look at the dangers that surround us as we go about
our daily lives. If you’re looking for a crime thriller to get lost in, this is
it.” —Dr. Robi Ludwig, Psychotherapist, TV Personality, and Author
Judgment Cometh (And That Right Soon) Scott Pratt 2021-05-19 An Amazon Top 20
bestseller.***Each Joe Dillard novel can be read as a standalone.***A Supreme
Court Justice is found cut into pieces in the back of a pick-up truck.Three
other judges have already gone missing.In the eighth installment of Scott
Pratt's best-selling Joe Dillard Series, Dillard is hired to represent the man
driving the pick-up. As Dillard delves into the case, he comes to believe his
client is not guilty. But who is? Who has been kidnapping and killing judges
all over the state of Tennessee? The search for that answer leads Dillard and
his friend, Sheriff Leon Bates, down a path so dark and so dangerous to a
villain so evil, it will change both Joe and Leon forever -- if they manage to
survive."Pratt's richly developed characters are vivid and believable,
especially the strong Southern women who fight their male-dominated culture
from behind a facade of vulnerability." -Publisher's Weekly
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Judgment Road Christine Feehan 2018-01-23 #1 New York Times Bestseller An
outlaw motorcycle club sets up shop next door to Sea Haven in the dangerously
sexy new series from New York Times bestselling author Christine Feehan. A
brutal education in a Russian training facility for assassins has taught this
group of men one thing: It's a long road to redemption... As the enforcer of
the Torpedo Ink motorcycle club, Reaper lives for riding and fighting. He's a
stone-cold killer who turns his wrath on those who deserve it. Feelings are a
weakness he can't afford--until a gorgeous bartender gets under his skin...
Near Sea Haven, the small town of Caspar has given Anya Rafferty a new lease on
life. And she's desperate to hold on to her job at the biker bar, even if the
scariest member of the club seems to have it out for her. But Reaper's imposing
presence and smoldering looks just ratchet up the heat. Anya's touch is
everything Reaper doesn't want--and it brands him to the bone. But when her
secrets catch up to her, Reaper will have to choose between Anya and his club-his heart and his soul.
Final Judgment Joel Goldman 2013-08-15 A man's body is found decapitated,
wrapped in plastic, and stuffed in the trunk of a Fleetwood Cadillac parked
outside a federal courthouse. The car's owner is a sweet-natured con man who's
on trial for mail fraud--but innocent of murder. Kansas City defence attorney
Lou Mason has no idea how a corpse ended up in his client's car. But when the
victim is identified as a criminal defendant in a sexually charged lawsuit,
Mason is forced to team up with a woman from his past--a brilliant FBI agent
who may be playing head games of her own.
Judgment Joseph Finder 2019-05 THE NEW YORK TIMESBESTSELLING AUTHOR
'STUNNING'Peter James. 'FANTASTIC'Martina Cole. 'TERRIFIC'Ian Rankin.
'TIMELY'Karin Slaughter. 'TWISTY'J.P. Delaney. 'EXQUISITE'David Baldacci. It
was just one night. But it was a night that would destroy everything. Judge
Juliana Brody is a woman with principles.She is happily married, she doesn't
drink, she doesn't lose control. She definitely doesn't sleep with a handsome
stranger at a law convention. Except that, last night, that is exactly what she
did. Matias understands that if anyone found out about their one-night stand,
it would destroy Juliana's marriage and, most likely, her career. They agree
that they will never see each other again. And then, a week later, he walks
into her courtroom. Julia knew that her latest brief, a high-profile sex
discrimination case, would make her some powerful enemies. But she didn't
expect her own life, and the lives of her family, to be put in mortal danger...
'Gripping, trenchant and human.One of the best novels I've read this year' Stav
Sherez. 'Stunning ... I cannot remember when I last read a book so gripping and
so satisfying' Peter James. 'A masterclass in tension, with complex characters
and a twisty plot' J.P. Delaney.
Child Zero Chris Holm 2022-05-10 From molecular biologist turned Anthony Awardwinning author of The Killing Kind comes a fact-based thriller about our
species’ next great existential threat—perfect for fans of Michael Crichton. It
began four years ago with a worldwide uptick of bacterial infections:
meningitis in Frankfurt, cholera in Johannesburg, tuberculosis in New Delhi.
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Although the outbreaks spread aggressively and proved impervious to our drugs
of last resort, public health officials initially dismissed them as unrelated.
They were wrong. Antibiotic resistance soon roiled across the globe. Diseases
long thought beaten came surging back. The death toll skyrocketed. Then New
York City was ravaged by the most heinous act of bioterror the world had ever
seen, perpetrated by a new brand of extremist bent on pushing humanity to
extinction. Detective Jacob Gibson, who lost his wife in the 8/17 attack, is
home caring for his sick daughter when his partner summons him to a sprawling
shantytown in Central Park, the apparent site of a mass murder. Jake is
startled to discover that, despite a life of abject squalor, the victims died
in perfect health—and his only hope of finding answers is a twelve-year-old boy
on the run from some very dangerous men.
I Found You Lisa Jewell 2017-04-25 “Readers of Liane Moriarty, Paula Hawkins,
and Ruth Ware will love.” —Library Journal (starred review) “Jewell’s novel
explores the space between going missing and being lost….how the plots
intersect and finally collide is one of the great thrills of reading Jewell’s
book. She ratchets up the tension masterfully, and her writing is lively.” —The
New York Times In the windswept British seaside town of Ridinghouse Bay, single
mom Alice Lake finds a man sitting on a beach outside her house. He has no
name, no jacket, and no idea how he got there. Against her better judgment, she
invites him inside. Meanwhile, in a suburb of London, newlywed Lily Monrose
grows anxious when her husband fails to return home from work one night. Soon,
she receives even worse news: according to the police, the man she married
never even existed. Twenty-three years earlier, Gray and Kirsty Ross are
teenagers on a summer holiday with their parents. The annual trip to
Ridinghouse Bay is uneventful, until an enigmatic young man starts paying extra
attention to Kirsty. Something about him makes Gray uncomfortable—and it’s not
just because he’s a protective older brother. Who is the man on the beach?
Where is Lily’s missing husband? And what ever happened to the man who made
such a lasting and disturbing impression on Gray? “A mystery with substance”
(Kirkus Reviews), I Found You is a delicious collision course of a novel,
filled with the believable characters, stunning writing, and “surprising
revelations all the way up to the ending” (Booklist) that make the New York
Times bestselling author of Then She Was Gone Lisa Jewell so beloved by
audiences on both sides of the Atlantic.
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